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From: Paul Schramm 
Sent: Friday, 13 October 2023 9:48 am
To: WCRC CC Admin
Subject: Supporting submission for Barrytown Sands Mining by TiGa

CauƟon! This message was sent from outside your organizaƟon. 
 
Hello, 
I would like to make a submission to the West Coast Regional Council and the Grey District Council in support of the 
Barrytown Sand Mining ApplicaƟon by TiGa.  
I believe that there is sufficient wider community and global long term benefits to offset any perceived negaƟves 
that some people feel they may incur.  
The perceived negaƟves are for a much  shorter period than the benefits would provide for.  
In my view the perceived negaƟves some people are staƟng are not that onerous compared to the benefits that the 
sands will provide.  
This mining acƟvity is going to result in a lot of good for a lot more people than any perceived negaƟve effects will 
cause and any perceived negaƟve effects will be for a lot shorter period.  
People who feel they are going to be negaƟvely impacted need to suck it up for the greater good. 
Yours sincerely, 
Paul Schramm 
 

 




